
Another great weekend in the books! The pool 

was full all weekend and everyone enjoyed the 

weather. The heat was a 

little much but no one was 

complaining! The weather 

man predicts we will have 

another nice one, but a lit-

tle cooler. We will take it! 

 

Events for This 

Week: 
Friday June 23rd:  

 7:00 pm: Horseshoes - Everyone is wel-

come to come and join in the fun. Located 

at the horseshoe pits near the clubhouse. 

 7:30 pm: Texas Hold’em - Everyone is 

welcome to come! 

 

Saturday June 24th:  

 50/50: Your sellers will be going door to 

door. 

 10:00 am: Kid’s Bingo - This is the first 

bingo of the season! Kids, grab your chips 

and your friends and come and have some 

fun! 

 10:00 am: Adult Softball - We will start 

this season this week, weather permitting. 

Everyone is welcome. 

 2:00 pm: Kid’s Flag Football - On the 

South Ball Field.  

 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm: 

Kid’s Carnival - At the 

North Field. Come and play 

some new games and old fa-

vorites to win prizes! For all 

ages. We will also have cot-

ton candy, popcorn, and balloons. Fun for 

all! See attached flyer for more infor-

mation. 

Notice: Movie night has been postponed 

until August 5th. The movie will still be 

“Secret Life Of Pets”. 

 

Sunday June 25th:  

 10:00 am: Kid’s Softball - The first 

game of the season is today! Grab your 

glove and your shoes and join us! 

 6:30 pm: Darts - Come join the game! 

We always have fun during this event. 

 

Monday June 26th:  

 7:00 pm: Adult Bingo - The first Bingo 

of the season! You might 

be a big winner! Children 

may attend, but must be 

with an adult. 

 

Update on Events: 
 Texas Hold’em: We had 

13 players this past weekend.  

1st place: Charlie 

2nd place: Mateo 

3rd place: Wayne 

4th place: Ernesto 

 

 G.I. Sportz Paintball Father’s Day Chal-

lenge: The paintball challenge on Father's 

Day weekend was a huge success! We had 

66 campers try their luck at the targets. 

They had 50 Paint balls to hit 12 targets. 

We had some very good scores and all of 

them had an excellent time. Our winners 
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were: 1st place was Team BFF, who com-

pleted all targets in 25.81 seconds; 2nd 

place was Team Collins, who completed all 

targets in 31.03 seconds;  and 3rd place 

was Team FCB, who completed all targets 

in 31.79 seconds. Thank you to all the 

participants.  A  big thank you to all of 

the volunteers: Ken Murphey, Doris Del-

far, Nancy Mayo and all her crew, Danny 

Adams, and any others that I may have 

forgotten! Thanks to G.I. Sportz Paint-

ball for their generous donations and to 

Brendan and Devin Boyle for helping ar-

range and making this event possible! 

Hope you enjoyed the event! 

 Darts: Finishes: Pat with 2, Carol with 2, 

Randy with 1, George with 1, Charlie with 

2. High scores: Carol with 112, Carol with 

133, Danny with 116, Debbie with 136, 

Patrick with 133, Carol with 111, Cody 

with 120. Great job everyone! 

 

Upcoming Events: 
Watch future newsletters for more infor-

mation.  

 June 24th: Kid’s Flag Football 

 June 30th: Crafts starts 

 July 1st: Can/Am Weekend begins 

 July 1st: Golf Cart Race - If you are inter-

ested in signing up for the Golf Cart Race, 

please do so by June 30th. It is approaching 

fast and we need to plan for the event. Only 

electric carts are allowed, your cart must be 

registered at the office, and driver must be 

licensed to drive the cart. We will also have 

two different clas-

ses: Electric Modi-

fied and Electric 

Standard. This 

event is always a hit 

and will help kick 

off our Can/Am 

Weekend. Come have some fast fun! Sign up 

will be at the office. 

 July 1st: Boat race 

 July 1st: Kid’s Flag Football 

 July 1st: Music 

 July 1st: Family Dance 

 July 8th: Softball Tournament, Bake Sale, Si-

lent Auction 

 July 8th: Teen Event 

 July 12th: Paint with Renee Party - Let your 

creativity shine! Renee Hall will guide you 

through creating your own version of a paint-

ing on canvas. The cost is $20 per person 

(cash only) and includes all materials. To en-

sure Renee brings enough supplies and that 

we are set up proper-

ly, please sign up at 

the office and make a 

$10.00 deposit by Ju-

ly 10th. A minimum of 

10 people required. 

 July 15th: Kid’s Field 

Day 

 July 15th: Pool Party 

 July 15th: Cribbage  

 July 16th: Committee Meeting 

 July 16th: General Meeting 

Our winners at the G.I. Sportz Father’s Day  

Paintball Challenge! 



 July 18th-21st: Christmas Crafts 

 July 21st: Christmas Movie - Join us Christ-

mas Eve for Movie Night. This year we will 

feature “How the 

Grinch Stole 

Christmas”. In 

this live-action 

adaptation of the 

beloved chil-

dren's tale by Dr. 

Seuss, the reclu-

sive green Grinch 

(Jim Carey) de-

cides to ruin 

Christmas for the 

cheery citizens of 

Whoville. Reluc-

tantly joined by his hapless dog, Max, the 

Grinch comes down from his mountaintop 

home and sneaks into town to swipe every-

thing holiday-related from the Who’s. How-

ever, the bitter grump finds a hitch in his 

plans when he encounters the endearing Cin-

dy Lou Who. Make sure you wear your fa-

vorite Christmas PJs. We will serve cookies, 

milk, hot cocoa, and of course popcorn and 

lemonade. Stay tuned for the location and 

time. If the weather is on our side we will 

hold it outdoors. We will put it on the office 

board where it will be held. 

 July 22nd: Breakfast with Santa  

 July 22nd: Golf Cart Parade - Enter your 

cart by decorating your golf cart with your 

favorite Christmas theme. Join us for the 

line-up at the office at 8:15 pm. We will 

tour the campsite to show them off. Sign up 

at the office to let us know you are joining 

in the fun! Each year we just keep getting 

bigger and better! See the flyer in the up-

coming newsletter for details.  

 July 29th: Horseshoe Tournament 

 July 29th: New Year’s Eve Dance  

 

Terry Fox Cancer Foundation Fundraiser 

2017: Marlene Nolan Light at 5 Helen will be 

selling tickets to raffle off 3 Baskets of 

Cheer. Each basket is filled with a minimum of 

6 bottles of booze! All funds collected will go 

directly to the Terry Fox Cancer Foundation 

supporting Eddy Nolan on his 37th year running 

to help battle this dreadful disease. Tickets 

are $2 for 1, $5 for 3, or $10 for 7. There 

will be three drawings: July 2nd, July 23rd, and 

August 20th. Thank you in advance for your 

kindness and generosity! –Marlene Nolan Light 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday: 
Happy Birthday greetings this week go out to: 

 6/23: Tannia Sabelli 

 6/23: Noura Jackson 

 6/23: Tanya Fuoco 

 6/25: Brandon Hamilton, 20 

 6/26: Trisha Hunt 

 6/26: Nancy Roberts 

 6/26: Marc Lefebvre, 61 

 6/27: Cathy Leinen, 51 

 6/27: Marlene Farley 

 6/27: Carol Craig 

 6/28: Kristin Paquin, 

23 

 6/29: Megan Coull 

 6/29: Meagan Leinen, 

26 

 6/29: Brenda Prince 

 

Happy Anniversary: 
Happy Anniversary greeting this week go out 

to: 

 6/26: Irene & Donald Lavalley, 63 years 
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 6/27: Karen & Peter Visconti, 24 years 

 6/28: Debbie & Kenney Yelle, 37 years 

 6/29: Cindy & Mike Jones, 32 years 

 6/29: Linda & Larry Lecker, 39 years 

50/50: This week’s lucky winner is Lucia 

Patone from Willow 13 with the winning 

number: 1745043. The pot was $393.00! 

The lucky winner of the pot from 6/3 

was Julie & Steven Paquin from Hillside 

16 with the winning number: 6923151. 

The pot was $350.00! 

 

Some Reminders: 
 If you would like us to put something 

in the Gazette it needs to be submit-

ted to us by no later than 12:00 pm on 

Tuesday. 

 Now that Mother Nature is starting 

to get things dried up, we ask that 

while mowing your lawns that you also 

do the trimming. Blue Haven is truly a 

beautiful place and with help at every site 

this will help make it even better. 

 Residents are responsible for the neat and 

orderly appearance of their site. Lawns 

must be cut and trimmed weekly. If the 

lawn gets out of hand we will have to mow 

and trim it for you. The penalty for us do-

ing this is $65.00 .  

 We ask any camper that has a boat, canoe, 

kayak, or paddle boat at either of the boat 

launches that they tag the boat with their 

name. Our team would like to keep the 

launches mowed and trimmed but do not 

want to damage anyone’s property while 

trimming. Having names on the watercraft 

would allow us to contact the owner to get 

them moved. 

Getting some pointers at the Paintball Challenge! 


